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UPDATES: 
Landscaping work: 

• Project list for landscaping work was created during the committee walkthroughs last 
year and updated this spring. 

• The list was forwarded to Level Green for an estimate 
• The estimate received exceeded the budget, so the work will be prioritized 

 
Tree work: 

• MMG forwarded the proposed list of items for tree work to Davey Tree and Level Green 
for estimates 

• The list includes removal of several dead trees, a number of weed trees, and dead limbs 
throughout the community  

• Estimate from Davey Tree was accepted via a Board vote at the 4/25 condo meeting;  
work is being scheduled 


